
May 13, 1955

Mr, Charles A. Jurgensen 
Vice President of Manufacturing 
De Laval Steam Turbine Company 
Trenton 2, New Jersey 

Dear Mr. Jurgensen:

Your letter of the 15th of April came while 1 was away. Mrs 
Dorr will autograph the book for you.

I should certainly like to see you in New York but It would be 
well to make an appointment as I am quite irregular in attendance 
there.

I note the white line near your house is a help« I haven't 
found anyone who objected to it yet.

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

JVND/est


